Dear Families,

| hope everyone had a wonderful weekend! It was certainly a beautiful one. Just a
reminder to return any notes or paperwork that need to be returned to the office. These
papers were sent home in a manila envelope the first day of school. In addition, if you have
a family survey still, you are welcome to turn in anytime next week! The spelling words for
this week can also be access online for extra practice https://www.spellingcity.com/view-
spelling-list.ntm|?listild=62808338. As always, thank you for your support, and | look

forward to another amazing week in the third grade classroom!
Warmly,

Mrs. Amoscato

Upcoming
Tests

Math: Small Exit Tickets throughout

the week

Reading: There will be spelling,
comprehension and vocabulary tests
on Friday and Thursday of this week!



https://www.spellingcity.com/view-spelling-list.html?listId=62808338
https://www.spellingcity.com/view-spelling-list.html?listId=62808338
https://www.spellingcity.com/view-spelling-list.html?listId=62808338
https://www.spellingcity.com/view-spelling-list.html?listId=62808338

	Upcoming
	Tests

